
 

 

Regular Meeting of the Livingston Mayor and Board of Alderman on December 4, 2023 at Livingston City 
Hall at 6:00 p.m. 

 

                                                                            Alderman Present:  John Clough 
                                                                                                                Ken Dodson 
                                                                                                                Bruce Elder 
                                                                                                                David Langford 
 

                                                                           Alderman Absent:     Rex Dale 
                                                                                                                 Bill Linder 
 
Mayor Curtis Hayes called the meeting to order. 
 
John Clough made the motion to accept the minutes as handed out.  David Langford seconded the 
motion.  The vote was 4 yes and 0 no. 
 
David Langford made the motion to add MTAS Consultant Warren Nevad to agenda.  Ken Dodson 
seconded the motion.  The vote was 4 yes and 0 no. 
 
MTAS Consultant Warren Nevad presented the TREEDC Excellence in Community Resiliency award to 
Mayor Hayes. 
 
Gene Gantt, Downtown Revitalization Chairman, gave an update on the projects in the downtown area.  
He also gave an update on Christmas in the Country.  According to the merchants, they had record sales 
during this event. 
 
Mayor Hayes stated that one bid had been received on a dump truck.  The bid was from Cottrell Truck 
and Equipment for $39,000.00.   
 
Ken Dodson made the motion to accept the bid from Cottrell Truck and Equipment for $39,000.00.  
Bruce Elder seconded the motion.  The vote was 4 yes and 0 no. 
 
CMFO Joel Parks stated that the budget ordinance needed to be revised due to his error on reporting on 
the Home Grant.  The only fund affected is the Home Grant. 
 



John Clough made the motion to adopt the first reading on Ordinance 2023-12-1.  Ken Dodson seconded 
the motion.  The vote was 4 yes and 0 no. 
 
Mayor Hayes stated that there would be a called meeting and public hearing on this Ordinance on 
December 19th at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Mayor Hayes reported that there would be ice-skating at Central Park from December 15 through 
December 17th. 
 
The next regular Board of Alderman meeting will be Thursday, January 4th at 5:00 p.m. due to New Years 
Day holiday. 
 
Ken Dodson made the motion to adjourn.  Bruce Elder seconded the motion.  The vote was 4 yes and 0 
no. 
 
 
                                                                                  
 
                                                                                               ______________________________________ 
                                                                                               Mayor 
 
ATTEST:_________________________________ 
 


